
Sending District’s Parents are Invited to SGES Parent Academy 

Strategies for Building 
Independent and Responsible 
Students: Fostering Resiliency 
in our Children 
New this year to Sea Girt Elementary School is the establishment 

of the SGES Parent Academy. These academies are designed to 

provide parents with tools to enhance parenting skills and 

promote students’ academic achievement, social and emotional 

growth. Our first of three academies will be hosted on October 

31st at 9:00 a.m. This date was selected knowing that most 

parents attend the Halloween Parade and would thus provide an 

opportunity for both parents to attend this most important 

kickoff event. 

 

Our first speaker is Patricia Baszczuk, Ph.D.  Dr. Baszczuk is a 

Forensic Neuropsychologist who will be presenting, “Strategies 

for Building Independent and Responsible Students: Fostering 

Resiliency in our Children.” At the end of the presentation, Dr. 

Baszczuk will host a question and answer discussion forum. 

 

We expect that this kick off event will be extremely well 

attended, as Dr. Baszczuk is a highly sought after presenter. 

While registering to attend is not required, we would appreciate 

that if you are interested in attending this event, please use the 

link on our school’s web page to register. This will help us to 

prepare the appropriate amount of materials.  

www.seagirt.k12.nj.us 

October 31st 

from 

 

9:00-10:00 a.m. 
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